
I would like to begin with thanking everyone for their collective efforts to make our 

home tutor’s seminar the great success that it was.  
Everyone had a great time and I know the students had a fantastic time catching up 

with their peers and teachers. 
I think the Professional Learning for the Home Tutors was of the usual high standard 

and I must again thank Sarah Heppell and Sam Price for their continued support of our 

efforts here at KSOTA. 

 

Visits 
Now that the country is opening up we are getting some visits under our belts. This of 

course is fantastic and a vital part of how we do our business. The down side is that 

sometimes lessons will need to be cancelled if there is no one available to cover them. 

I ask for your understanding on this issue. 

 

School Development Day 
All Western Australian Government Schools are required to have a certain amount of 

School Development days each year. We will be having one next Tuesday. That means 

a four day long weekend next week. The Monday is WA Day holiday and Tuesday will 

be our School Development Day. We will be at school of Tuesday but we will be in 

meetings and training all day. 

So no school next Monday and Tuesday! 

 

Canberra Term 3  
Students in Year 5 and 6 will be receiving news about the Term 3 Camp/Trip to 

Canberra very soon. Indeed I intend to get the information to those students and their 

families by the end of this week. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me on any issue. 

 

Regards, 

Paul Noble 
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Important Dates 

4th June–  

WA Day Public Holiday 

5th June - 

Staff Development Day no 

lessons 

26th June–  

Crazy Hair Day (more de-

tails to come!) 

29th June– Last Day of Term 

2 

Did you snap any great pictures or videos at camp? 
Please email them through to Katherine. We are after photos of students, 

parents and home tutors for inclusion in our end of year magazine and on our 

website. 

All photos are welcome! 

Katherine.mills2@education.wa.edu.au 



 


